
 

 

The Things of 

Earth Grow Dim 
 

Acts 19:11-20 

 
 

We are delighted that you are here to worship with us today. Miss a  
service, want to watch a sermon again? Our services are also broadcast live on 

our YouTube Channel (Sibley First Reformed Church).  

 
 
 
 
 

 
Prelude: Ger Van Diepen 
Welcome: Dale Honken 

Announcements 
Call To Worship  

Praise Song: “How Great (Psalm 145)” 
Hymn: “Stand Up, Stand Up for Jesus” #510 

Communion Prep: Ken Loerts 
Congregational Prayer 

Sacrament of Baptism For:  
Zoey Anna Mae Alsip  

Daughter of Kimberly Alsip 
Children & Worship Dismissed 
Praise Song: “Give Me Jesus” 

Scripture:  Acts 19:11-20
Message:  The Things of Earth Grow Dim 

Hymn: “Now I Belong to Jesus” #346 
Benediction 

Closing: “Now I Belong to Jesus” Chorus 



 

 

Sunday, February 27: 
• 9:00 am Sunday School 
• 9:00 am Coffee Fellowship Time 
• 10:00 am Praise and Worship Service This morning we welcome Pastor Jason 

Wiersma to the pulpit as he shares his message “The Things of Earth Grow 
Dim” based on Acts 19:11-20 with us.  Pastor Jason and his wife Ruth began 
planting Freedom’s Gate church in Sioux Falls in 2020. Freedom’s Gate minis-
ters to those facing addiction and life after incarceration. 

• This morning, we will have the privilege of witnessing the Sacrament of Bap-
tism for Zoey Anna Mae Alsip, daughter of Kimberly Alsip. Following the ser-
vice please join the Alsip family for cake as we celebrate Zoey’s baptism as 
well as her birthday. 

• Today we also will be having Communion Preparatory to help prepare our 
hearts and minds to partake in the Sacrament of Holy Communion next Sun-
day. 

Tuesday, March 1: 
• 8:30 am Quilting Chicks 
Wednesday, March 2: 
• 6:30 am: Men’s Lenten Breakfast at the Christian Reformed Church         

of Sibley. A $5 suggested donation is appreciated for the meal. 
• 9:00 am Mothers Together will meet 
• 5:00-7:00 pm Remnant Youth Group Soup and Pie Supper 
• Bible Classes and Remnant Youth Groups will meet 
 6:30 pm: Bible Classes for 1st-5th Grades 
 Remnant Youth Groups will be assisting with the Soup and Pie Supper 
Sunday, March 6: 
• 9:00 am Sunday School 
• 9:00 am Coffee Fellowship Time 
• 10:00 am Praise and Worship Service This morning we welcome Josh Lucas 

back to the pulpit as he shares his message “Get Out of the Spotlight” based 
on Matthew 6:16-18; 21:1-11. 

• Today we will begin our Lenten Season Readings. 
• This morning we have the privilege to celebrate the sacrament of the Lord’s 

Supper. 

March 15: 6:00 pm Elder/Deacon Meetings; 7:00 pm Full Consistory will meet 
March 16: 9:00 am Mothers Together will meet 
March 20: Joyful Voices Choir will meet following the service to practice Lenten  
      Song 
March 30: 6:30 am Men’s Lenten Breakfast here at FRC 

 
 

We are in need of a 3rd & 4th Grade teacher for Sunday School. 
Please consider helping out with this need. For more information 
please see Ron Dykstra or Ken Loerts. 
 

 
Spring is just around the corner (we hope)! If you would 
like to have your lawn cleaned up, gutters cleared out or 
anything else, let Mark Hulstein or the church office know! 
Approximate clean up date would be either the last week-
end in March or first weekend in April (weather depending). 

 
Groceries Delivered to Your Door!! If you are a senior adult and 
would like to have your groceries delivered to your door, please 
contact the church office. Our Outreach Team is here to help! 
 
 

Phone Number Update: Please make the following addition to your new 
church directories… Gladys Tiedeman’s phone number is 712-461-1839. 
 

Soup and Pie  
Supper March 2 

From 5-7pm!!! 
The FRC Remnant Groups will be putting on their annual Soup and Pie Supper 

on March 2 from 5-7pm. Items offered will be: Chili, Chicken, Split Pea, &  
Vegetable (Meatless) Soups, BBQ’s, Cheese Sandwiches and a vast selection of 
pies and desserts.  Signups are listed on the Information Center! If you have a 
student in a Remnant Youth Group, please sign up to help as this is one of our 

largest fundraisers. All hands are needed. If you don’t have a student in the 
group we encourage you to sign up to help as well.  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

First Presbyterian’s Fellowship of the Carpenter's annual Soup & Pie Supper 
has been postponed due to the Girls Basketball Tournament.  
 
St Andrew’s Church invites you to a presentation on Human Trafficking on 
Sunday, February 27 at 2:00 P.M. at the St. Andrew Church Fellowship  
Hall.  Refreshments will be served after the program. All are welcome!” 
 
The Community Food Pantry in Ocheyedan will be open Wednesday, March 
2nd from 10:00a - 12:00p and 5:00p – 7:00p. Located at the Ocheyedan Unit-
ed Methodist Church 687 3rd Street. Everyone welcome. The Community 
Food Pantry is open the first Wednesday of each month.  
 
World Day of Prayer will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Friday , March 4, 2022 at 
St. Andrews Church in Sibley. The theme this year is “I Know the Plans I Have 
For You.”  All are welcome! 
  
 
 

 

It’s Camp Registration Time!! Check out the full 
brochure located in the Fellowship Hall. Regis-

tration opened February 1st. Early Bird  
Discounts before April 15. Remember FRC will 

pay half of your camp costs.  
(Canteen Cards are not included in the 1/2 payment) 

 
 

 

Scripture:  Acts 19:11-20
Message:  The Things of Earth Grow Dim 

If you have a pastoral need, please contact Ken Loerts (712-720-0754) or 
your District Elder or Deacon. You may also contact the church office  (754-
2783) or Jamie’s cell (260-7246) if you would like a prayer chain started.  Re-
member, we cannot print your name unless you have granted FRC permission 
to do so. If you have a prayer request you would like included, please contact 
the office.  
Pray For: 
• Those in assisted living: Richard Kruger, Larry and Alfreda Verdoorn,  

Ethel Jurgens and Geneva Wissink  
• Our nursing home residents: Donna Sterler, Margaret Calsbeek,  

Marlys Brink, and Harold Schram. 
• Our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Sayuri Kist-

Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and Tim Ten Cley, Rowland and Jane 
Van Es 



 

 

 

Pray For: 
• All those who have had recent illnesses and/or surgeries.  
• All those who have lost loved ones. 
• Our Pastoral Search Team as they continue the search process. 
• Our Country and its Leaders. 
• Ella Bruxvoort as she heals from her surgery. 
• Jane Buysman as she heals from her surgery.  

• Alan Hoppe, father-in-law of Sarah (Honken) Hoppe, as he recovers from a 
serious car accident that left him with multiple injuries. Pray for a quick 
recovery for him. 

• Kaitlyn Bechler’s mom was transferred to a Sioux Falls hospital for emer-
gency surgery this past Wednesday. Please continue to pray for healing for 
her as she recovers. 

Our Deepest Sympathies are extended to the family of Shirley Huls who 
passed away on February 18. Shirley was the mother of Ken Huls and Karen 
Doorenbos. May God comfort those who mourn. 
Thank you for the recent Valentine goodies, crafts and cards. It’s great to be 
remembered! Three years have gone by so fast. 

~~Margaret Calsbeek 
 
We can not think of enough words to say thank you to our church family here 
at FRC who have been keeping us in your thoughts and prayers as we have 
been on this long journey with Keith’s health problems this past year, as well 
as with the passing of Keith’s sister and my brother. Keith’s passing has left us 
sad and broken hearted, but we know we will see him again and God will see 
us through this. Thank you for your words of concern, thoughts, prayers and 
the beautiful cards. We are so blessed to be a part of this caring church family. 
Times have been hard but God is good all the time!! 

~~Janelle Van Drunen, Scott and Jamie Hulstein & family 
 
Thank you to everyone who donated bars to our Crazy Love project. We were 
able to not only deliver treats to the schools, nursing homes and hospital but 
also to the clinic and the sheriff’s office as well. Thank you for being the hands 
and feet of Jesus as we shared the love of Jesus with the community of Sibley. 

~~The Outreach Ministry Team 

 
 

Jamie Hulstein,  Communications Director  
sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com 

712-754-2783 
Hours: Mon & Thurs.  8am –2 pm 

Office is closed on Tues, Wed & Fri 
 

***Announcements are due by Wed. noon.  
***Bulletins are available by the sanctuary 

doors and on the Information Center  
no earlier than Thursday at 2:00pm 

 
 

Josh Lucas, Director of Youth Ministries 
joshlfrc@gmail.com   

559-417-9249 
 

 

Brenda Kuhl, Worship Coordinator 
pptfrc@gmail.com 

Offerings taken on February 20: General-$6,253; Benevolent-$345; Building-
$0;Remnant Youth Groups-$320; Village NW-$100.  
Special Offering for February is HS/MS Remnant Youth Groups 
Attendance Last Sunday: 174 

 This Week: February 27 Next Week: March 6 

Nursery: Open but unstaffed Open but unstaffed 

Greeters: E:  Jerrad and Tracie Brouwer/family 
C:  Levi and Kira Christensen/family 
W: Larry and Melissa De Boer/family 

E:  Stan and Abby De Zeeuw/family 
C:  Jon and Amy Elser/family 
W: Harold and Mim Ernst 

C&W Leader Deb Kosters Jamie Hulstein 

Library: Jan Henrichs Jamie Hulstein 

Coffee: Nate and Angela Buysman Andrea and Mike Jr. Block 

 

 

Faith In  
Action for  
February 

Nursing Home 
Items 


